
 Science Fair 2018 
 

 

Science Fair is an exciting tradition at Glenridge Elementary.   
Don’t miss your chance to be a part of this year’s memories! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Dates 
1/10   Science Fair How-To Night  

  at Glenridge Science Lab  
     6:00-7:30 pm 
1/12    Science Fair How-To Night  

  at Captain Science Lab  
  6:00-7:30 pm 

2/5   Registration Deadline 
4/2-4      Projects on display at                
              Glenridge 
4/6         Scoring at Clayton High 
              School (no students) 
4/7         District Fair at Clayton High  
              School 9:30-11:30  

  (ALL students and families welcome,  
   regardless of participation!) 

	

It’s	time	once	again	to	sign	up	for	Science	Fair!		
Here’s	what	you	need	to	know	for	this	year’s	Science	Fair!	

(Please	note:	although	science	fair	projects	are	not	
required,	all	students	are	welcome	and	encouraged	to	

participate!)	
	

 Official	registration	forms	will	be	emailed	in	the	near	future	and	
must	be	returned	by	February	5th.			

 All	three	elementary	schools	and	Wydown	will	be	having	a	
combined	fair	again	this	year!		

 Projects	may	include	experiments,	observations,	inventions,	
collections,	or	models.		

 All	logbooks	should	include	a	safety	section	discussing	specific	
safety	guidelines	followed,	as	well	as	a	signed	safety	form.		
Find	the	form	at	www.sciencefairstl.org.	

 Projects	may	be	completed	independently	or	in	groups	of	up	to	
three	students.	All	students	in	the	group	must	turn	in	their	own	
sign-up	sheet	and	safety	form.	(Information	on	all	group	
members’	sheets	should	match.)	

	
	 E-Fair	Option	

Students	may	opt	to	go	green	and	
present	their	findings	on	the	
computer	rather	than	a	display	
board.	Power	Point	should	be	used	
to	present	findings	and	Microsoft	
Word	should	be	used	for	the	
logbook.	PDF	files	of	all	documents	
are	also	permitted.		Simply	email	
your	presentation	and	logbook	to	
brendankearney@claytonschools.net	
	
E-projects	are	allowed	both	at	
Glenridge	and	the	Greater	Saint	
Louis	Science	Fair	(Queeny	Park).	

HELP!!!	My	child	wants	to	do	Science	Fair		
and	I	don’t	know	what	to	do!!!	

	
Have	no	fear;	help	is	available!	There	will	be	a	“Science	Fair	How-
To	Night”	on	Wednesday,	January	10th	from	6:00-7:30	pm	in	the	
Glenridge	Science	Lab.		If	you	can’t	make	that,	there	will	be	another	
“Science	Fair	How-To	Night”	on	Friday,	January	12th	from	6:00-7:30	
pm	in	the	Captain	Science	Lab.	Please	return	the	attached	form	if	
you	are	able	to	join	us.	
If	you	are	unable	to	attend	either	event,	but	would	like	an	
informational	packet	on	a	specific	project	type	(i.e.	how	to	do	an	
experiment),	send	an	email	or	note	my	way	and	I’ll	get	one	to	you!		
You	can	also	visit	my	website	for	loads	of	useful	information	@	
http://www.clayton.k12.mo.us/Page/9916	

	
	

Helpful	websites	
www.sciencefairstl.org		
www.sciencebuddies.org	
www.sciencefaircentral.com	
www.education.com/science-fair/	
www.ipl.org/div/projectguide/	
	
	

Questions??? 
Contact	Brendan	Kearney	

brendankearney@claytonschools.net	
314-854-6289	

	


